
On Monday, some children from Year 4 will be taking part in
a cricket tournament against other local schools. Good luck!

There is a piano concert on Tuesday at 9.30am. You will
have an invite if your child is involved in this. 

Year 6 have their Transition Day at their new Secondary
School this week. Good luck, Year 6!

Year 3 have a workshop with The Royal Opera House to
enrich their music curriculum and we hope to see some
budding opera singers! 

Friday 4  July is our Rainbow Day in honour of Pride Month.
Please dress your child in the colours below for a parade in
the afternoon: 
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Reception – Purple 
Year 1 – Blue 
Year 2 – Green 
Year 3 – Yellow 
Year 4 –Orange 
Year 5 – Red 
Year 6– Black, Brown, Pink and Light Blue  

Year 4 loved the performance at the Royal Festival Hall. As well as
escaping from the heat, they enjoyed seeing the London Philharmonic
Orchestra tell the story of Petrushka and they learned all about the
components of an orchestra. Inspirational! 

Year 2, 5 and 6 had a very informative workshop from the NSPCC
where ‘Buddy’ taught them how to Speak Out and Stay Safe. 

What is happening next week? 

Newsletter
What has been happening this week?
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Hot Weather reminders! 
No bare shoulders
Closed toe shoes

Cool clothes
Waterbottle

Hat
All day sunscreen applied at home
(unless by prior arrangement with

the office)



 Summer Fair Saturday 12th July 11-2pm

We have our BEST RAFFLE EVER with some amazing
prizes this year. Get your tickets now! Children have

brought them home in their book bags and more will be
on sale at school. 

We need volunteers to sign up for a slot at the Summer
Fair. Any time you can give will be greatly appreciated.

Sign up here: 

Attendance
Year 4 keep their winning streak for punctuality!

Important Dates

Important Messages from the Office

Music Lessons: Please let us know if your child no longer wants to continue with music
lessons so we can allocate places to children on the waitlist. 
Emails: It has been brought to our attention that emails from school are sometimes going into
junk folders. Please check and unblock if this is the case for you!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C054
9AFA82AA1FDCE9-57309161-brindishe?

useFullSite=true#/

Sports Day Update - Years 4, 5 and 6

We have booked Manor House Gardens to give Year 4 , 5 and 6 a chance to do some
athletics following the cancellation of the Federation Sports Day due to bad weather. 

It will be on Monday 14  July at Manor House Gardens 10am- 12.30pm. Please do join us if
you can. 
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